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Thank You!
Thank you for your continued support of the         
 West Bend Public Library

FAMILY-ORIENTED
The weekly community scavenger hunts returned this
summer.  We had great participation and lots of friendly
competition. We heard through the grapevine we were
the hot topic at morning coffee!  The librarians were
challenged the final week of summer, and we were very
impressed with the time commitment that families put
in each week.  

E-BOOK ADVANTAGE
COVID continues to affect library
circulation.  Physical materials checked
out has decreased but circulation of
downloadable eBooks and eAudiobooks
continue to rise.  They are very convenient
and accessible 24/7.

GOALS FOR 2022
ARPA funds will be spent on meeting room
technology.  Sidewalk repair project is on
our list.  Outreach with the elementary
students has returned and more in person
programming is planned.  

SUMMER FUN
Our community was very excited for the

Summer Reading Program to be in person
events.  We offered weekly Maker Monday

programs as well as the Summer Reading
Programs to kids ages 4- 12 years  There

were creative arts and STEM projects.

GRANT PROJECTS
The Library received a PACGDC grant for

meeting room improvements with new tables
purchased and a chair.  Several grants from
local agencies sponsored the activities for

the summer reading program 

The West Bend Public Library offers a diverse
collection of materials for our community.  Access to
resources and programs for all abilities continues to

evolve and improve.


